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Corona leaves  -  ICL is back !   
 
On Tuesday your committee met to prepare the program 
for the coming months and next year. The first item was 
to find a new date for the missed Annual General 
Meeting we had scheduled in May. On the agenda were 
the reports of the committee, membership and treasury 
and the future of ICL, all items that are important and 
must not be missed. 
 
We decided to combine the AGM with the traditional 
Welcome Back event in September. We preferred this 
month to an August date to get as far as possible away 
from the covid period.  
  

 Your committee at work … with coffee, tea  and banana cake 
 
As for our coming events, Alicia and Chris will open their photo albums of their trips respectively to 
Myanmar, formerly called Burma, and to North Korea. North Korea has opened its doors to tourism very 
recently. On the other hand, the Myanmar government has encouraged tourism since 1992, though with 
restrictions.  
 
In regard to the venue of our next events we wish to give preference to La Longeraie. They were our 
partner for very many years and we want to honor this long-standing relationship to help them to get 
started again after the imposed closure of the hotel and the restaurant.  
 
June is the last month of the ICL year before the summer break and it is the time for renewing your 
membership and our wish is that everyone will stay with the club.  
 
Due to this unexpected pandemic, our program of 
activities from March to June was cancelled and thus, 
members might feel short-changed about this. Therefore, 
the committee has decided to postpone the payment of 
membership dues until after our AGM and Welcome Back 
event, scheduled by mid- September. 
 
We will be regularly up-dating our website www.icl-club.ch  
Please check there for dates and latest news. 
 
The committee wishes you a pleasant summer - stay fit 
and healthy. 
  Alicia, Gabi, Marcel and Chris 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 
We invite members from English speaking clubs in Lausanne to join our events at no extra charge.  
Please remember our web address  www.icl-club.ch. You can always find information on activities in case 
you lose the monthly ICL information page. 
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